
Notice of SEPA Threshold Determination 
Kittitas County Fire Marshal Wildland Urban Interface Code (File No. SE-13-00003 WUIC) 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY given that pursuant to WAC 197-11-340, Kittitas County Community Development 
Services did on June 12, 2013 issue a Determination of Non-Significance (DNS) on a non-project action 
from the Kittitas County Fire Marshal to adopt the Wildland Urban Interface Code.  
 
The lead agency for this proposal has determined that the proposal will not have a probable significant 
adverse impact on the environment.  An Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) is not required under RCW 
43.21C.030 (2)(c) and WAC 197-11.  This decision was made after review of a completed environmental 
checklist and other information on file with the lead agency.  
 
Any person, affected tribe, or agency may submit comments via email, hand delivery, or U.S. Mail to the 
project contact person listed below within fourteen (14) days of the date of issuance of the DNS. The 
complete application file (SE-13-00003 WUIC) may be viewed at Kittitas County Community 
Development Services, or on the Web at: http://www.co.kittitas.wa.us/cds/current/  under “Miscellaneous 
SEPA Applications”.  
 
 
Staff Planner: Jeff Watson 
411 N. Ruby St. Suite 2 
Ellensburg, WA. 98926 
jeff.watson@co.kittitas.wa.us 
 
Date:  June 12, 2013 
Publish: June 12, 2013  
Comment Period Ends: June 27, 2013 
 

 
 


